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Lunch money 
Please remember that lunch 
money needs to be given to 
the office by 9.00am each 

Monday at the latest to en-
sure your young person has 
a meal the following week.   

 

Attendance News 

Our target as a school is 95%.  

 

The attendance for last week was 

97.1%.  

 
PLEASE HELP !!! 

 
Woodpecker Class need shoeboxes.  

 
If anyone has any spare shoeboxes hiding in the back of their 

wardrobes, please could you  send them in as soon as possible.  
 

Thank you ! 

 

Sign of the Week 
Harvest  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Working cupped hand sweeps round to   

finish palm back, pointing in. 

Super Signers/Communicators 
Hedgehogs– Kaiden (Communicating) 

Otters—Shakira  (Communicating) 

Woodpeckers – Oliver (Signing) 

Fox-Imani (Communicating) 

Sixth Form - DJ (Communicating) 

PTFA 

The PTFA would like to extend a warm open  

welcome to anyone who feels they may be able to 

give a few hours a Term to support with   

organising or helping at events or has an idea or two 

on how to make money... 
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Mid way through last term Tom, a student in 6th form, noted that 
Hedgehog Class welcomes many secondary school pupils on work  
experience placements.   

Tom has long held an interest in becoming a teaching assistant when 
he leaves Westfield so he approached Nicky to see if he could have a 
placement in Hedgehog Class as part of his 'access to work' studies.   

The hedgehog class team and students were keen to welcome Tom to 
the class and arrangements were made for Tom to join the team.  Tom 
now supports the schools youngest learners during one session each 
week.  

He is now in his 4th week and when Nicky asked Tom how he felt it 
was going?  He replied, 'I was born ready, I really enjoy it, I have learnt 
new things.'  

So far Tom has been supporting the pupils in sensory based play,  

outdoor learning, hydrotherapy and social development.  The children 
are always pleased to see him.   

Tom is showing a real aptitude for the career he hopes to pursue, he 
has a kind, caring and gentle nature that the children respond to.  He 
works hard and is keen to learn new skills.  Hedgehog class look for-
ward to working with Tom over the coming year. 

 

Next Week - News about Poppy's work experience in Hedgehog Class. 

Hedgehog News 
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Woodpecker class have been writing formal letters to different people around 

the world and today we posted them. So look out for a reply in the post next 

week. It would be great if the students could bring in their letters once they 

receive them because it would be lovely to share them with the class.  

 

During our art lesson on Monday, the students spent time sketching and 

drawing buildings and structures around the school. The lesson was very       

productive and we have discovered we have many great budding artists in the 

class.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 6 – Year 8 cooking group made Pizza this week, they all looked very yummy 

and we hope you enjoyed eating them at home. 

  

Woodpecker News 



 

 

Thought for the week 

Dates for your diary 

 
Harvest Festival. Families and friends welcome Monday 12th October at 9.00 

Youth Club Tuesday 13th October  3.30-5.30 (for those people whose     

bookings have already been received) 

Leominster Apple Fair Sat. 17th October 10-4 at The Priory, Leominster 

£1.50 entrance fee (children free) 

 

Half term 26th-30th October  
 

Youth Club Tuesday 10th November 3.30-5.30 (attending young people to be 

booked in  advance) 

Saturday 28th November Christmas Jubilee* 12.00-6.00  

(*Westfield participation from 3.00 onwards) 

Westfield PTFA Bingo Monday 14th December at The Legion 7.00 

Tuesday 8th December 6.00 Cluster Carol Concert 

 

End of Term 18th December 

 

Return to School 5th January 2016 
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